COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71. Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

16th October, 1930,

Dear Sir,

In reply to your letter of the 1l4th instant
respecting the survey held by the Society's Surveyors
at Liverpool in September 1929 on the steamer "ORITA",
I have to say that R0 objection will be raised to the
information contained in my letter of the 9th instant
being furnished, as desired, to lessrs., W.K.Webster & Co.,
whose Underwriters, I note, are also interested in the
case,

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,
Secretary.

The Clerk to the Committee,
LLOYD'S,
E.C.3e
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